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Dear Families and Friends,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, thank you for your support of 
The Epiphany School Foundation. Through your generosity we 
can continue to enrich the educational experience of the students 
at The Epiphany School, while keeping tuition at an affordable 
level for every family. 

Continuous improvement will always 
be necessary to maintain our tradition 
of excellence and we cannot do any 
of this without you. Your support 
is needed to continue funding our 
educational programs and services 
that are not covered by the annual 
tuition. This amounts to approximately 
$1,500 of supplemental funding from 
the Foundation for each student.  

The most direct way to give is through 
the Annual Fund. Please consider 
making a gift to the Annual Fund this 

year. We strive to have 100% participation from our parents, as 
well as seek support from our alumni, faculty, corporations and 
foundations. All gifts to the Annual Fund are fully tax-deductible 
and are eligible for company matching.

We host many events throughout the year that not only raise 
money, but also give us the opportunity to come together as a 
community.  The Walk, Hall of Fame Induction & Reception, 
Spring Auction Benefit, and Golf & Tennis Outing offer something 
for everyone! An easy and fun way to support the Foundation 
is to attend at least one of these events.  Another important and 
critical way to contribute is to give of your time.  Volunteers are 
crucial to executing our fundraising events. From joining an event 
planning committee to one day jobs, your time is greatly needed 
and appreciated.

I hope to see you at one of our upcoming Foundation events. 
Thank you to our families and friends for your continued support!

Warmest Regards,

Jennifer Dowd 
Chair, Board of Trustees

From the Chair:  
Jennifer Dowd

The Epiphany School 
Foundation is a separate 
nonprofit organization  
that provides funding to  
The Epiphany School for 
numerous programs and 
services that benefit its 
students. Only 83% of the  
cost per student is covered  
by tuition, leaving a gap  
of approximately $1,500  
for each student. The 
Foundation works to bridge 
this gap by raising money  
to support four key initiatives 
and keep tuition as low as 
possible for everyone. 

Bridging  
the Gap

A $1,500 gap exists between  
the cost of each child’s educational  

program expenses and tuition fees.  
Your support of the Foundation  

helps us bridge this gap  
for every student.
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Enhanced Programming
By supporting the Foundation you enable our faculty to deliver more 
innovative, well rounded, problem solving oriented, cross-curricular 
programming throughout the School utilizing partnerships with 
programs such as Project Lead the Way, CodeSpeak Labs, NYC Kids 
Project, Rising City Arts and the New York Historical Society.

Cutting-Edge Technology
Support from the Foundation allows for continued upgrades and 
improvements in technology integration throughout the School. iPad 
technology is introduced to students in our Early Childhood Center 
and expands to a 1:1 iPad program in Kindergarten through Grade 8. 
Investments in keyboards for Grades 7 and 8, RealTouch Interactive 
LCD Displays in every classroom and online learning platforms ensure 
that the use of technology makes learning more efficient and effective.

Faculty Support
Faculty support funding from the Foundation allows for investment 
in faculty and staff that are dedicated to enhancing the educational 
experience of our students. This includes Assistant Teachers  
in Toddler Twos through Grade 4, a reading specialist, math  
                  coordinator and specialized faculty in art, music,  
                          foreign language, and physical education. In addition,  
                             we are able to provide teachers with professional 
                              development opportunities, continuing education  
                              assistance and Christmas bonuses.

"S.T.E.A.M. programming has made 
significant leaps these past few years. 
CodeSpeak Labs is introducing the 
world of coding to our 4th and 5th grade 
students using coding platforms as well 
as skill-building in entrepreneurship, 
communication, and design. With our 
newest partner, Project Lead the Way, 
these students will be preparing coding 
activities to supplement projects  
K-6 students are working on. I’m  
grateful to be working so closely  
with these great programs and  
seeing how much fun our students  
are having while learning."

	 Claire Rennell, Faculty

“As I watch my two sons go from 
Kindergarten through the Upper School, 
I am continuously impressed by how 
much each of their teachers has been 
dedicated to their individual growth and  
  success. I have especially noticed  
    it in the implementation of a science  
     oriented, project-solving teaching  
    method in the Upper School, which has  
   created a challenging yet fun learning  
  environment for my boys. The time  
  and energy these teachers have  
   invested in my children is priceless.” 

	   Felicia Tanoff, Current Parent

“On the first day of 7th Grade, it made  
 my day when I saw the new iPad and  
  keyboard. Now, I am able to get work  
  done twice as fast. I use this iPad to  
 take notes for almost every class.  
On behalf of the 7th Grade, I would like  
to thank all the people who donated  
to help us get these!"

	 Paulo Barbosa, 7th Grade Student

Tuition Assistance
Gifts to the Foundation make it possible to 
provide financial aid for tuition and afterschool 
programming to approximately 10% of our 
families annually. 

“Many families are lucky to have the 
means to provide their children with  
the world-class education at Epiphany.  
The tuition assistance program  
provides vital funds for families in our 
neighborhood and parish who desire 
to send their children to Epiphany, a 
community oriented, faith-based school, 
but cannot afford it. I am a proud 
supporter of this initiative and the 
diversity it helps bring to this School.”

	 Cate O’Hara, Former Trustee and Parent

</>

	 B R I D G I N G      T H E  G A P
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Annual Support July 1, 2018–June 30, 2019

Marissa and Matthew Boss
The Bourjolly Family 
Jennifer and Martin Breslin 
The Broer Family
Bryan and Emily Bruno 
Bradford and Manon Buonasera 
Gil and Pat Caffray
Conor and Kristy Campbell 
Pasquale Capuano ’47
The Champion Family 
Church of The Epiphany
Allison Hemming and Bart Codd 
The Consilvio Family 
The D’Aiuto Family 
The DaSilva Family
The Denhoy Family 
Facebook Donors 
Paul Favale and Alison Sturm’88 
The Fleischer Family
John and Colleen Flores  
The Freeley Family 
Timothy and Charlotte French
Gilbert Giannini ’67 
The Gillespie Family 
The Gorman Family 
Scott and Lisa Gramling 
The Grayson Family
The Greaney Family 
The Greaser Family  
Alan and Kim Hartman
The Jackson Family 
The Judge Family 
Molly Evans and Emre Kavlakoglu
The Keane Family 
Alfred and Margaret Kelly
The Kesic/Lazarevic Family 
L & K Partners, Inc.
Kiernan and Marc LaGuardia 
Beth LaVelle and Joseph Larucci 
The Litton Family  
The Mack Family  
William T. Maher 
Mrs. Donna Malewich 
The Bondi Family— 

Manhattan Queens Pediatrics
The McIntyre Family 
The Monahan Family 
Ed Moslander
The Naughton Family 
Janny and Mike Nealy ’69 
The O’Brien Mob 
The McCarthy-O’Hea Family 
The Oliver Family 
Anthony and Ivett Pagano  
Jessica Pfeffer ’07
Ed Pinter and Kristin Shea ’78
The Ramani Family 
Lydia Rapillo 
The Raptis Family 
The Ricci Family 
Julie and Kevin Riordan
Royal Orthodontics
The Sandri Family 
Edward and Suzanne Segur 
The Shimaitis Family 
The Simpson Family 
Kirpal Singh and Navneet Gill 
The Smith Family  
The Snider Family 
John Sowinski and  

Anne Marie O’Halloran 
Danielle Taubman
The Taylor Family 
The Theologis Family
Walter and Theresia Tice 
Michael Tierney ’65 
Kerry and Erin Tracy
The Vohs Family 
Sofia Wyszynski and Family 
The Zaino Family 

Patrons
$2,500 and over
Anonymous  
The Barbosa Family 
Janis and Eugene Blakeslee  
Alan and Joanne Borrelli  
Attila Boydak and Mary Fedor  
The Chow Family 
Lynnette and William Cooke  
Franciscus and Sabina Diaba  
Scott and Pam Felenstein  
Chris and Patti Gallagher  
Gramercy Neighborhood Associates
The Grillo Family  
Cara Villano ’88 and Michael Guerra
James Hayes and Anne Duffell  
Mary Jane ’80 and Tim Higgins 
The Hoecherl Family  
Jonathan and Nisa Hsu  
The Ivanac Family  
The Joye Family 
Vidhya and Rob Kelly 
The Larson Family 
Timothy and Mary Anne Leahy 
The Leary Family 
The Wilson Liptrot Family 
The Magel Family 
The Maxworthy Family 
The McAnaney Family 
The McHugh Family 
Candice and Roy McInnis  
Kate and Brian McMahon  
Michael Parniawski and 

Agnes Teng ’90 
The Puchert Family 
The Rasimas/Young Family 
The Rathbone Family 
Dr. and Mrs. Marc Sclafani  
The Sencion Family  
Stuy Town Owner LLC
The Theodos Family 
The Turetsky Family 
Walkathon Supporters
Jennifer Monreal and Frank Walsh 
Regina and Laurence Watson  
Christine and Joe Whelan

Partners
$1,000 and over
Anonymous 
The Ali Family 
Eileen and Joe Arcuri
The Audit Family 
Linda Wayner and Mark Baker 
The Keller Barsoli Family 
The Beckman Family 
The Bettigole Family 

Epiphany Society
$50,000 and over
Anonymous  	

Founders
$20,000 and over
Christopher and  

Mary Carroll French ’77  

Fellows
$10,000 and over
Credit Suisse Americas Foundation 
Robert and Jennifer Dowd  
The Epiphany School 
The Gaffney Family  
John Mitacek and Kayco  

Construction Corporation
The Mullen Family  
Angelo Pino ’82  
Thomas and Maureen Sullivan  
The Vrabel Family  

Leaders
$5,000 and over
The Banerjee Family  
Paul Bowden and Ryan McNally   
Nicole and Michael Capella  
Julie, Joe and Tommy Carey  
John and Catherine Carter  
The Castle Family  
Joanna Griner and  

James Cawley  
The Contessa Family 
John and Linda Fox  
The Fulton Family  
The Huang Family  
The Leykam Family 
Jeff MacDonagh and  

Kendra Stensven  
Caroline and Edward Maher  
The McCartin Family  
The McHugh Family  
Matthew Morningstar and 

Alan van Capelle  
Stephen and Violeta Paluszek  
Parish Property Management, Inc.
James and Bujee Bold Passin
The Pezeu Family  
Kristi Roche and James Phillips  
Donna McCabe and 

Michael Regan  
Dongling and Bill Roche
Lailina Smith
Thomas E. and Barbara A.  

Sullivan Foundation  
The Tanoff Family  
The Thompson Family 

Benefactors
$500 and over
Anonymous 
The Addison Family 
Paul Atanasio 
The Isabella Aponte Family 
Teresa and David Barry ’58 
The Beekman Family 
Leon Behar
The Bettex Family 
The Bittianda Family 
The Brangan Family— 

Thread Salon NYC 
The Byrne Family 
Lorraine and Alannah Callan 
Richard ’71 and Alva Capuano ’72
The Caramihai Family 
Anne Marie M. Carroll
The Caulfield Family 
The Collins Family 
The Crockett Family 
Jane and Paul Crotty
Ray and Tracy Curley 
Milcho and Stani Cvetkov 
The De Chicchis Family 
The Deasy Family 
Peter Deering
Donald Donovan and Jennifer Lake
The Einhorn Family 
The Ericson Family 
The Ettin Family 
The Evans Family 
Fritz Favorule and Lynn Krohn
The Ferrara Family 
The Gannon Family 
Noreen and Marc Gillespie 
The Gould Family 
Andrew Hirsch
Investors Bank
Robert Jacob and  

Catherine Coluzzi 
Jane and Barry Smith 
Bill and Alice Keefe 
The Kingston Family 
The Kolich Family
Ben Kaskin and Clarence Kwei
Elizabeth Vercesi ’79 and  

Wayne Landau 
Gina and Michael Liotti 
James Liptrot
The Luick Family 
Patty and Joe Malewich ’71
The Mangan Family 
Kevin and Alanna Manz 
Stephen and Rachel Marcell ’88 
Donna Jones and Nicholas Marfino 
The Marsh Family 
The Marugan Family 
Marymount School of New York
The Mateo Family 
Eileen and John McCarthy 
The McCormack Family 
The McGarry Family 
The Minardo Family 
Ajay and Christine Munshi 
Kyle Harris and Rosemary Nurse 
Thomas and Geraldine O’Byrne
The O’Connor Family 
Mary O’Shea
The Palombizio Family 
Donna Pylyp and David Petrie 
Petsky Prunier LLC
The Prunier Family
Sejal and Joseph Redington
The Cain Family 
Gabriel Rivera and Family 
Edgar Sabounghi and  

Kimberly Campbell
Nimit and Vanita Savani 
The Spector Family 
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Taddei

Thomas McAdam Liquor Co., Inc.
Aaron and Erin Thorpe
The Tracy Family 
Paul Vercesi ’53
Christine Sama and Frank Walton
Warshaw Gramercy East, Inc.
The Wertheimer Family 
Christina and Joe White 
Xavier High School NYC
The Yang Family 
The Zazzera Family 

Sponsors
$250 and over
Anonymous 
The Aloia Family 
Joseph and Kathleen Antol 
Nicla Antonini
Grace Aquilino
Art Meadow LLC
Brian Badertscher
Anthony Bagliani and Catherine Canino

Michael R. Beauregard
Greer Beauregard ’03
Carole and Robert Beauregard
Natalia and Nikolay Bolshakova 
Yvette Calderon
Donna and Dominick Cappolla 
Dana Capuano 
The Cariaso Family 
Terence B. Carroll 
The Casella Family 
Catherine Cheney 
Micaela Chiaramonte 
Karen Choueiri-Ferber 
Thomas and Audrey Clark
The Conlon Family— 

360 National Restoration Ltd.
The Cook Family 
Robert and Rita Crotty 
John Crotty
Vanessa and Paul Cuccurullo
Patrick Curley ’09 
Joe and Stella D’Orio
Marcus and Patricia Davidson
Angela Deering
The Delja Family 
The Di Bari Family
Georgina Dickinson
Jane S. Dolan
The Downey Family 
Eileen Downey 
Patrick and Sheryl Dunleavy
Jordan and Nadine Eisenberg 
Faculty and Staff

MATCHING GIFTS
Double or triple your gift by inquiring if your  
employer has a Matching Gift Program! Simply  
submit a matching gift application and your company  
will contact us to verify your gift.  Please email any  
confirmations to MJ Fitzpatrick, Business Manager,  
at MJFitzpatrick@epiphanyschoolfoundation.org .  
Visit epiphanyschoolfoundation.org/giving/make-a-gift  
to see if your company is eligible! 

The Annual Review acknowledges 
all donations, sponsorships, event 
tickets and auction item purchases 
made through The Epiphany 
School Foundation.

	 President's Club
	 Donated to the Annual Fund
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Janet and Bill Kirwan 
The Kudera Family
William and Jacqueline Kupper
The Lam Family 
Kristin Karabees and David Lamer
Nicole Samsen Lawrence
The Lee Family 
The Leon Family 
The Molina Family 
Linda and Lawrence Leykam
Michelle Lynch 
James G. McCormick
Mary McGinn
Margaret McGrath
Bruce McKnight ’60 
The Medic Family 
Richard Melesky 
Tracy Mickas-Talarek ’77
Joette and Mitchell Mindlin
Matthew J. Mirto
The Morales Family 
David and Caroline Morningstar 
Regan Murphy ’99
Christine and Michael Murray 
Suzanne Olson
The Orion Diner
Lisa J. Petta
Michael and Stacy Pfeffer
Jim Pharo and Kathleen O’Keefe 
Harper Pieroni’s Family 
Annmarie Receniello 
Maureen Reilly
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Reilly 
Rex Wyon, Inc.
Leo-Rousseau Family 
Matt Safko ’05
The Sahr Family 
Jason C. Sanchez
Patricia Sanchez-Marin
The Sauer Family 
William and Margaret Scholler
The Schruth Family 
The Sickinger Family
Reverend Jacob A. Smith
The Spano Family 
The Stainback Family 
The Sterling Family 
Jim and Roz Sterling
Amir A. Sternhell
Marcy Stuzin
Christine Tansey
Margaret Tate 
Fr. Austin Titus
The Mayo-Tobia Family 
Chris and Loan Trotta
The Tupling Family 
The Vaina Family 
The Van Ness Family 
Tom and Patricia Vrabel
Matt Warshaw 
Kristina Wiig ’93
Nicole Worth and Ignacio Campillo
The Zannelli Family 
Elizabeth Mulholland and  

Christian Zebicoff 

Friends
$1 and over
Anonymous (2) 
Jenise Anderson
The Arrastia Family 
Christopher and Roberta Arvani 
Angelina Platoni and Family 
The Bailey Family 
Deidre Barry
Andy Bass 
Ethel Bonn-Muller 
Katherine Breen
Kevin Breheny 
Danielle Cappolla
Lindsay and John Carr 
The Carroll Family

Bruce and Catherine Caulfield
Donna, AJ and Brendan Chen 
Kerry Chesterton
Nancy Chiaramonte
Kristine and Sena Chin 
The Collins Family
Emily Crimmins ’09
Katherine M. Crotty 
Erica Cullmann 
Taylor Curley ’05 
Longobardi D’Aiuto 
Wayne and Patricia Dentice
Lisa Dowdell
Barbara Downes
The Downey Grads
Connie Easley 
Sonaly Aditya and Raul Ferrer
Evelyn P. Finn
Janice Flood 
Lauren Fox
The Fried Family
Denise Frassetto 
Anjna and Avinash Ganatra
The Geddes Family
The Gerety Family 
Katie Glover
Rachel Goddard ’02 
Megan Grant
The Gregory Family 
Ana Guzman
Joanie and Thomas Hanna 
Kerry Higgins ’14 
Will Higgins ’14 
Michael P. Hogan
Noreen Horan
The Jacoby Family 
The Kim-Matthews Family
Hazel Kudera 
Robin and Jack Kreismer 
The Lee Family 
John and Brigett Leung
Mia Maher and Jim Lofland ’64
Bobby Lynn 
The Marino Family 
James McAvoy ’71
Eileen McCarthy 

Amy and Kevin McCoy
Eileen McLoughlin
The Mertz Family 
The Miller-Bierniak Family 
James and Kanako Mirenda
Maureen and Peter Moffatt
The Moretto Family 
Krystal and James Mumper 
Liliane S. Ndong 
Patricia Neary
The Neumeister Family 
Kathleen O’Connell
The O’Longaigh Family
Mollie O’Mara
The Osowiecki Family
The Otazo Viveros Family 
Frank Panchery
Alex Park 
Kate and Peter Patton 
The Payan Family 
Jake Pfeffer ’11
Daniela and Loual Puliafito 
Kristin Reilly
Claire Rennell
The Resta Family 
Liz Robbins
Breda Robinson
The Rodriguez Family 
Edgar and Hedda Rodriguez
Steve Rooney 
The Rozanski Family 
Steven and Svitlana Salvesen
Namrata Shah ’98
Derek and Elizabeth Sherman 
The Singleton Family 
Jenna Spinella
Ken and Eileen Stensven
Millie Tonarely 
Maureen and Steven Turner 
The Vella Family 
Katy Venizelos
Robbie VonSalzen 
Heath Williams
Patrick and Susannah Williams 
Theresa Crotty and Keith Wynne 
The Yung Family

Rose Falzon
J. Peter Feketie
Karen Feuer
Erin Patton and Brian Fitzgerald 
Amy Scheibe and Brian Flynn
Dr. Mary Ellen and James Freeley
The Honorable Saliann Scarpulla  

and Paul Gillow
Deborah Gilman
Molly Peterson and Jesse Goldstine
The Greenwood Family 
Katherine Eckert and Robert 

Grunder
Marshall Grupp and Sound Lounge 

LLC 
Katie and Sean Haggerty
Shannon Harknett 
Arthur J. Henkel
The Ines Family 
Michael and Kerry Jones 
Mary and Patrick Lane 
The Lattanzi Family
The Liotti Family 
Patrick Liszewski
Peter Martynova
The Mayer Family
Carol and Jim McEvoy
The McManus Family 
Patrice T. Melley
James and Moira Metzler
Mary Jo and Brian Morris
Caroline and Tim Mueller
Kenneth Mulreed
John and Monica Murphy
The Needleman Family 
Bill Peterson and Ken Marino  

for Neuberger Berman
The Nguyen Family 
Notre Dame School of Manhattan
New York Athletic Club
Helen and Margaret O’Dea
Edward and Melissa O’Dell 
Cate O’Hara 
The Kevin O’Keefe Family 
Gerald and Tracey O’Neill 
Renee Olivier 
Mike and Peg Parniawski
Scott Pavao
The Perrotta Family 
The Pesola Family 
The Peterman Family
The Pieper-Whetmore Family
Tara Pisani
Claire and Benjamin Ramos
Todd and Sara Ravin 
Eileen Regan
John P. Reilly ’08 
The Restrick Family
Regina Reyes
The Reyfman Family
The Richardson Family 
The Latkowski-Ross Family
Emily Safko’04
Rita and Ron Safko
The Sakhrani Family 
The Scipione Family 
The Setounski Family 
Elizabeth Severiens
The Shibata Family 
Mary Shields
The Sowers Family 
Kristin Silhan ’06
Dr. Stephen and Joan Silhan ’68
Gerald D. Slattery
Alicia Echevarria ’83 and  

Kevin Smith

Katie and Chris Stanley ’93
Donna Stefanizzi and Fred Stevens
Diane Taylor
The Teran Family
The Torchia-Receniello Family
The Transom Family
Cliff Wallach and Melissa Goble
Ms. Lori B. Wasserman 
Daniel and Jillian Wells
Chris and Jessica Wood 
The Woodall Family 
The Wordie Family

Supporters
$100 and over
Anonymous (2) 
Sarah Acevedo 
Helen and Michael Armstrong ’64 
The Arzilla Family 
Adam Arzt
Maureen and Dave Ayres 
The Baran Family 
Patricia and John Barsoli 
Mark and Randi Berman
The Jeiter Family 
The Bolecek Family 
The Boychew Family 
Catherine F. Brennan ’14 
Hope E. Brennan ’17 
Terrence Brogan
Dan and Sue Burke 
Jack J. Calcagno
Cheryl Callan
Cathy Callender
The Capellino-Bozzo Family 
Joseph Carroll
The Chantengco Family
William and Karen Cooney 
Robert E. Copps and  

Sharon E. Sieber 
James Corrao ’71 
The Cuddihy Family 
Monica and Michael Culoso
Samantha and Dominick D’Aleo 
Raymond and Carole Deering 
Nancy Friberg DeSante
Sandy and Bob DiChiara
Willism Donzeiser
Thomas Dwyer ’73 
John and Marianne Emanuel
The Ericson Family 
Katherine Fallon
Denise Favorule
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Fitzgerald 
Mary Jean and Hank Fitzpatrick 
Michael N. Ford ’59 
The Fox Family 
Christopher P. Fox
Clare Fulham
The Gabb Family 
Brennan Gallagher ’13 
Liam Gallagher ’16 
Louise and James Galleshaw 
Chris Gannon and Mary O’Halloran 
Theresa Garrigan
The Collie Giles Family 
Michael Gregg III 
The Hawkes Family 
The Hedengren Family 
The Hernaiz Family 
The Horch Family 
Eileen Callan Horgan
Rica and Jay Javellana
William and Kerry Jennings
The Kartholl Family 
Maggie Kelly

PRESIDENT’S CLUB
The President’s Club was established in 2018 to recognize  
our major donors who have given $2,000 or more to  
the Annual Fund within the fiscal year. These generous  
individuals serve as leading partners of the Foundation  
as we strive to maintain the support needed for the School. 

Make a gift 
today!
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Grants
Credit Suisse Americas Foundation

Corporations/Matching Gifts
21st Century Fox
American International Group, Inc.
Anheuser Busch
Bank of America
Bank of New York Mellon
BlackRock
CKM Advisors, LLC
Diageo Company
Factset Research Systems, Inc.
Goldman Sachs
Google
Moody’s Foundation
NASDAQ
Paul, Weiss, Rifkind, Wharton  

& Garrison LLP
Pfizer Foundation
Price Waterhouse
Readers Digest Foundation
SMBC Global Foundation, Inc.
Thomson Reuters
UBS
Visa, Inc.
William E. Simon Foundation

Memorial Gifts
In Memory of Ellen Brehm
The Mertz Family

In Memory of James Capuano ’73
Catherine F. Brennan ’14
Matt Warshaw

In Memory of Martina Mary Carroll
Christopher and  

Mary Carroll French ’77

*****
Adam Arzt
Leon Behar
Mark and Randi Berman
Joette and Mitchell Mindlin
Caroline and Tim Mueller
The Prunier Family
Edgar Sabounghi and  

Kimberly Campbell
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Taddei
Danielle and Paul Taubman

In Memory of Joseph G. Castle
The Castle Family

In Memory of James Arthur Falborn
Kevin Breheny
Janice Flood
Marshall Grupp and  

Sound Lounge, LLC
Robin and Jack Kreismer
Janny and Mike Nealy ’69

In Memory of Our Fathers
The Palombizio Family

In Memory of Luigi Festagallo
Anonymous

In Memory of Edith O’Connell 
Hawkins ’59

Michael Ford ’59

In Memory of Ruth and David Kelly
Krystal and James Mumper

In Memory of Harry and Josie Lynch
Proud Grandparents of Kerry and 

Mary Louise McCarthy

In Memory of Jeanne R. Maher
William T. Maher

In Memory of Anna Martynova
Natalia and Nikolay Bolshakova

In Memory of Marie J. McAvoy
James McAvoy ’71

In Memory of John Messina
Matt Warshaw

In Memory of Ingrid Williams
The Jacoby Family

Honorarium Gifts
Brian Badertscher
Michael R. Beauregard
Gil and Pat Caffray
Donald Donovan and Jennifer Lake
William and Jacqueline Kupper
Ed Moslander
Frank Panchery
In Honor of R. Kevin Beauregard

The Beekman Family
In Honor of Niels Beekman

Michael and Katherine Bettigole
In Honor of The Bettigole Family

Matteo Sandri
In Honor of Frederica Boido

The Capellino-Bozzo Family
In Honor of Stefano Bozzo

The Consilvio Family
In Honor of Alex Consilvio

The Horch Family
In Honor of Joanne Cunneen

Liliane S. Ndong
In Honor of Franciscus L. Diaba, Jr.

Carole and Ray Deering
In Honor of Joseph P. Deering

Jim and Roz Sterling
In Honor of Liz Emma

The Ferrara Family
In Honor of Lana A. Ferrara

The Leykam Family
In Honor of Evelyn Finn

Rita and Bob Crotty
Nicole Samsen Lawrence
In Honor of Christopher and  

Mary Carroll French ’77

The Gerety Family
In Honor of Lorraine Gerety

Gilbert Giannini ’67
In Honor of all past and  

future Epiphany Alumni

Margaret Tate
In Honor of Mairead and  

Nolan LaGuardia

The Larson Family
In Honor of Brian Larson

The Chris Lee Family
In Honor of Brigid Lee

The Sauer Family
In Honor of Melissa McDermott

The McHugh Family
In Honor of Bill McHugh

Maureen and Steven Turner
In Honor of Turner Ethan Mertz

The Monahan Family
In Honor of Barry Monahan

Kyle Harris and Rosemary Nurse
In Honor of Rosemary Nurse

The Cain Family
In Honor of Emily Ripps

Kirpal Singh and Navneet Gill
In Honor of Sahir Singh

The Smith Family
In Honor of Duchanan Smith

Jane and Barry Smith
In Honor of Madeline and  

Christopher Smith

London Spano
In Honor of Leah Spano

The Mayo-Tobia Family
In Honor of Solen Tobia

Annmarie Receniello
In Honor of Monroe Torchia 

Receniello

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 2019–2020

Jennifer Dowd
Chair
Children:  
Chase (Grade 2) 
Abby (Grade 4)

Sara Mullen 
Children: 
Timothy (Grade 3) 

Arun Banerjee
Finance Co-Chair
Children:  
Alexander (Grade 5) 
Arianna (Grade 7)

Albert Muzaurieta
Children:  
Annabelle (Grade 1) 
Francisco (Grade 4) 
Rosemary (Grade 6)

Pamela Felenstein
Children:  
Ryan (Grade 6) 
Thomas ’19 
Matthew ’17

AJ Pino, Jr. ’82
Children:  
Michael (Grade 7) 
Angelo ’19

Allison Hemming
Children:  
Fiona (Grade 7) 
Marcella ’19

Felix Sencion
Children:  
Sebastian (Grade 7) 
Silverio ’19

John Ivanac
Finance Co-Chair
Children:  
Julia (Grade 5)

Maureen Sullivan
Children:  
Teddy (Toddler Twos) 
Lucy (Kindergarten)  
Ryan (Grade 1) 

Jennifer Monreal-
Walsh
Children:  
Francisco (Grade 5)

Christopher Tanoff 
Children:  
Jake (Grade 4) 
Christopher (Grade 6)

Matthew Morningstar
Children:  
Patrick (Kindergarten) 
Ethan (Grade 2)

Rose Vrabel
Children:  
Alexandra (Grade 2)
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Fundraising Initiatives July 1, 2018–June 30, 2019

Annual Fund / Year Long

The Annual Fund is the primary fundraising vehicle  
for the Foundation, kicking off with an annual appeal on 
#GivingTuesday. The Annual Fund provides unrestricted 
funding for programs and services essential to helping 
The Epiphany School meet its goal of educating the whole 
child amongst a diverse community. Thanks to the support 
of past parents, friends, alumni and 74% of our current 
families, the Annual Fund raised $311,499.

Financial Highlights
Total Reveue 
$622,336

% of Total

The Walk / October 21, 2018

At the 9th Annual Walk, families and friends joined together 
to fundraise for the School, in addition to partnering with  
NY Catholic Charities to execute the Feeding Our Neighbors 
Food Drive, providing nearly 8,000 meals to those in need. 
Walk and Fall Festival Chairs, Eileen Pino and Alex Vaina, 
worked together with our community to raise a net of $62,990.

Hall of Fame & Reception / November 2, 2018

More than 200 guests came together at The Yale Club 
for the 6th Annual Hall of Fame event to celebrate the 
dedication and achievements of Kevin Beauregard, Liz 
Emma, Christopher and Mary Carroll French, and Erin 
Tracy. The event, chaired by Regan Murphy ’99, raised  
a net of $26,761.

Car Raffle / December 13, 2018

A total of 581 Mercedes-Benz Car Raffle tickets were  
sold for the drawing held during our Christmas party.  
The winning ticket was sold to Carol and Marty Felenstein.  
The success of the Car Raffle is largely attributed to 
Epiphany parents and the Foundation Board of Trustees, 
helping raise a net of $26,554.

Spring Auction Benefit  / March 27, 2019

The largest fundraising event of the year, more than  
300 guests joined us for Epiphany’s annual Spring Auction 
Benefit. Thanks to the generosity of our parents and 
friends, more than 240 items and experiences were donated. 
Co-chairs Jennifer Turetsky and Liz Barbosa worked 
with Foundation staff and over 50 volunteers to make the 
evening a huge success, raising a net of $104,245. Donations 
for the 2019 Special Appeal, S.T.E.A.M. Programming and 
Equipment, brought in an additional $53,350.

Golf & Tennis Outing  / May 6, 2019

More than 80 parents, alumni and friends came out for  
a full day of golf, tennis, drinks, lunch, dinner, raffle and  
live auction at the longest running Epiphany fundraiser,  
The 25th Annual Golf and Tennis Outing, at the Scarsdale 
Golf Club in Hartsdale, NY. The Outing, headed by parents 
Agnes Teng and Michael Parniawski, raised a net of $26,937.

Shannon Harknett
Director of Development

Shannon works directly with the  
Board of Trustees and school leadership 
to strategize and execute a fundraising 
plan to maximize the support given to 
the School. She leads the Development 
Office in major gift solicitation, 
communications, and special event  
and alumni programming.

Donna Stefanizzi
Development Associate

Donna is responsible for the 
Foundation’s social media, website, 
design, donor database, and supporting 
the Development Team and volunteers 
with special events, annual giving  
and alumni engagement.

Mary Jean Fitzpatrick
Business Manager

MJ is responsible for maintaining 
our financial records, compliance and 
reporting requirements.

The Foundation Team

50.5%

10%

4.5%

4.5%

4.5%

26%

Annual Fund 
$311,499

Special Event Net 
$300,837

Grants 
$10,000



HIGH SCHOOL CHOICES  
Class of 2019

Archbishop Molloy High School (1)
Brooklyn Technical High School  (1)
Dominican Academy (2)
Eleanor Roosevelt High School  (3)
Fiorello H. LaGuardia HS (3)
Fordham Preparatory School (6)
Frank Sinatra School of the Arts (1)
Horace Mann School (1)
Loyola School (2)
Marymount School of New York (2)
Notre Dame School (5)
NYC Lab School (2)
Poly Prep Country Day School (2)
Professional Children’s School (1)
Regis High School (3)
St. Vincent Ferrer High School  (1)
Xavier High School (7)

The Epiphany School provides an educational environment that inspires academic 
achievement, fosters spiritual growth, and celebrates the individual. Teachers, administrators, 
students, and parents at The Epiphany School partner to ensure a nurturing, supportive 
community. Our students receive a well-rounded, highly competitive, and individually 
challenging academic experience, grounded in the value-centered Catholic tradition. 

Led by example of our teachers and parents, who share their many gifts with our school 
community, students are inspired to use the knowledge, skills, and values they acquire  
at The Epiphany School. Graduates continue to top-ranked high schools in and around  
New York City, confident in their intellectual abilities, secure in their sense of purpose,  
and committed to improving the world as moral and ethical people.

234 East 22nd Street, New York, NY 10010

High School 
Scholarships
The list of High Schools 
attended by Epiphany 
graduates reflects a wide 
range of interests and overall 
academic excellence. Their 
intellectual curiosity and 
dedication to their academic 
work earned the class of 2019 
$1.6 million in scholarship 
awards. We congratulate our 
most recent graduates and 
remind them that we will 
always welcome them back 
home at Epiphany. 

The Epiphany School

Faculty and Staff Milestones

  www.epiphanyschoolfoundation.org           212.473.6158           @_epiphanyschool

  facebook.com/epiphany.schoolfoundation             instagram.com/theepiphanyschool D
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Dana Capuano

Katie Glover

Kelly Janis

5  Y E A R S

Jenise Anderson

Maureen Ayres

2 5  Y E A R S

Kerry Jones

Maria Zannelli

1 5  Y E A R S

Kiernan LaGuardia

2 0  Y E A R S


